
Hello, 

 

HB 68 will have a negative impact on all Ohioans.  Medical professionals have not, nor have not 

performed any procedures or prescribed any medications without careful consideration to their patient.  

If HB 68 passes it will tell the rest of the states that Ohio is a sexist state.  The very definition of Sexist 

states “showing prejudice or discrimination on the basis of sex.”  The world is not just black and white, 

and to think it is means you are missing out on a world of color.  Please do not let this House Bill 

permanently blacken “the heart of it all.” 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Leonard Hazlett 


